



TROWELL PARISH COUNCIL
Wednesday, June 26, 2019
PRESS RELEASE. 

PLAYPARK IMPROVEMENTS TO BE COMPLETE FOR THE SUMMER HOLIDAYS.

The improvements to the play park at Trowell Parish Hall, Stapleford Road, Trowell are now  complete – despite the weather conspiring against us!

The works have seen a new play unit (pictured below) installed for our younger visitors, along with the construction of a boules court and an outdoor table tennis table – something for everyone.
These works have been made possible by Broxtowe Borough Council and the Pride in Parks scheme which awarded the Parish Council £14,000 in funding towards the further development of play provision at the Parish Hall park.  The Parish Council is very grateful for this support and hopes to see many of the village children make use of the new facilities over the summer period.

Whilst equipment is not provided for the boules court or the table tennis table parishioners are encouraged to bring their own bats & boules and give it a go!
There will be an official opening event for the park & the refurbished hall on Saturday 17th August between 10.30am – 2pm which will invite people to bring their sandwiches and enjoy a “Picnic in the Park” whilst visiting the new look Parish Hall – more details will follow shortly.
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